
            RYAN INTERNATIONAL ACADEMY, SARJAPUR 

             

CIRCULAR NO. 086/ RIAS/ 2023-24                                                          DATE: 15/11/23 

Dear Parents,  

 

Greetings from Ryan International Academy, Sarjapur!  

 

We are delighted to inform you all that we are starting post school swimming classes for 

students. As you all know, motivating students to excel in various sports is one of our primary 

initiatives. We request all parents to make use of this facility so we can prepare our students 

for the upcoming interschool swimming tournaments. 

 

Post-school classes are offered in two batches as given below: 

Batch 1: Monday, Wednesday and Friday (03:15 p.m. to 04:15 p.m.) 

Batch 2: Saturday and Sunday (09:00 a.m. to 10:00 a.m.) 

 

Please check the attached flyer for further details and fill the below Google form to register. 

 

For registration click the below link: 

https://forms.gle/9qLRuPqMccidvkCa8  

 

Please scan the below code to pay the fees and kindly email the screenshot to the given 

email ID: lokeshlokee1527@gmail.com 

 

 
 

 

Best regards  

Principal 

 

https://forms.gle/9qLRuPqMccidvkCa8

